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n SAL's Report: ANNOUNCEMENTS
Winter Carnival has come and or better yet run for one of the 
gone and I would like to thank many positions available to 
everyone who attended all the you the Union member, 
events. I’ve heard that 
because of you people the 
whole week was a great 
success, albeit we did not 
have a chance to have our

he Thanks to all those 
who graciously donated their 
lose change to myself and the 
other three bartenders at the 
Dummies concert. Auto­
graphs will be available.

there will be an organizational meeting for a 
UNB Arts Undergraduate Newspaper, Friday, Febru­
ary 7 in Room C-125 of Carleton Hall. Discussion will 
include formation of an editorial board, a name for the 

paper and publishing dates. All are welcome.

Side note de la semaine: It 
seems that the Crash Test 
Dummies have passed the 
test. Their equipment truck 
had a small accident last 
Friday night, on their way to 
St. FX from Freddie Beach.

ne
P.S. It’s nice to see that 
James van Raalte has ap­
peared in Mugwump more 
than me.

parade. I must convey my 
sympathies to the club, 
society, or individual who 
constructed the Viking Ship 
float in the SUB basement. It they wore their seatbelts. So 
was coming along great.
Maybe they can save it for 
next year's parade.

Last weeks winter

we are getting busy! FOOD, FASHION SHOW, 
DANCE, DRAMA, DINNER! Why? The African 

Cultural Nite, Saturday, February 15 at 7:30pm in the 
SUB Caf. Tickets are available at the Student Union 

Office or in the lobby of the SUB. $10 for adults, $5 for 
children. See you there.

All were okay though, cause
1 your SAL 

Jon Lazarremember, you ca learn a lot 
from a dummy!

the Youth Council of New Brunswick is seeking 
nominations for the Third Annual Premier’s Youth 

Initiatives Award. Please forward all nominations/appli­
cations to Jon Lazar, chair of the Selections Committee 

by Friday, February 21 at 4:30pm. For more 
information please call 453-4955 and ask for Jon Lazar.

COMING
S00NIfestivities allowed the Student 

Union Council to forgo their 
meeting until this week. This 
gave many councilors a 
chance to finish up or start 
new Student Union projects 
(James), catch up on school- 
work (Patty), or recover from 
one hell of a weird month 
(me).

t
DIAL AND DONATE!

COMING
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PLEDGE LINE Attention Sociology Graduates: If you want your 
picture in the 1992 composite photo, please submit a 

photo (with your name on the back) 
to the Sociology Dept.FunDrive '92At this past weeks 

me Ing of the Student 
Council the election date for 
the 1992 - 93 Council Elec­
tion was set The magic date 
will be Wednesday, March 
18,1992 and will involve 
some new election techniques. 
Stay tuned for more informa­
tion, and remember that if you 
want to have a say in where 
your student fees go, or what 
the Student Union does, vote.,

help support the Boys and Girls Club by bowling 
on Saturday, February 8 at the Hanwell Bowling 

Lanes at 1:00pm.
ite February 14-23

j
HELP SUPPORT CHSR-FM

your community radio station ATTENTION:
ALL GRADUATING STUDENTSPLEDGE LINE

453 - 4989 The deadline for submission of grad pictures for the 
yearbook is February 28,1992. They should be 

submitted to the Student Union Office of the Yearbook 
Office, Room 30 of the SUB. Any further inquiries can 
be made by calling 453-4959,459-5922 or 457-1291. 
Those students who had their photos done at Harvey 

Studios must pick them up themselves.
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Attention
Graduates!
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We have a new project: 
The Class of '92 

Scholarship 
Fund.

the Singapore Student Association will be holding its 
Annual Elections on Saturday, February 8 in the SUB, 

Room 103 at 2:00pm. Attendance would be highly 
appreciated.

did you enjoy your first week ay UNB? Help us make 
Orientation ’92 another great success! Drop into the 

SUB Room 106 and sign up for the next episode of 
MUSIC, PEOPLE «& LOUD G ATHERINGS!!! Get a 

move on before its too late to join. Deadline: Today by
bedtime.

Question: What will be 
the criteria for this annual 

scholarship?

Would you like 
to be part of 
Enbicon IV, 

if so
then we want 
to meet you

Monday Febuary 24 
Room 103 SUB 
7:00-10:00pm

Fresh Blood Welcome

elate
ipect
in be

Answer: We want your 
ideas! If you want to 

voice you opinion with 
respect to CRITERIA, 

please submit it (them) in 
writing to Room 106, 
SUB by February 14, 

1992
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Need a Summer Job?
You can borrow up to $3000 from the provincial govern­
ment to start your own business. If you have questions or 

ideas, representatives of the Student Venture Capital 
Program will be in the SUB Lobby on Mon, Feb 17 from 
10:30am - 2:30pm to help you. For further information, 

contact the Department of Advanced Education and 
c Training (453-3818)) or Tammy at the SU Offices, j

1992.
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